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Testimony by: 
Yvonne Lau, Executive Administrator and Secretary of the Board of Regents 
 
S.B. No. 2599 – RELATING TO PUBLIC EMPLOYEE COMPENSATION. 
 
 
Chair Aquino, Vice Chair Moriwaki, and members of the Committee: 
 
These comments on S.B. No. 2599 are offered in my capacity as the Executive 
Administrator and Secretary of the Board of Regents. 
 
The Board of Regents of the University of Hawai‘i (Board) has not yet had the 
opportunity to discuss this measure.  Discussion is expected to occur at the Board’s 
next meeting on February 16, 2024. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to offer comments on S.B. No. 2599. 


